From: Hamer, Katherine - E&E [mailto:Katherine.Hamer@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 May 2016 15:18
To: Linda Griffiths
Cc: Bolster, Emma - E&E
Subject: 16/00177/DISC Oxford ParkwayWater Eaton Park and Ride, Oxford Road, Kidlington

Hi Linda,

I have looked over the documents submitted as part of this application and I am happy to discharge condition 27 of TWA/10/APP/01

Comments: 

1. Application 15/00326/DISC for Condition 27 was approved on 7 October 2015, however it was agreed with Cherwell District Council that additional features of a sign and feature wall should be submitted as a full application to update the discharged Condition 27 application.

1. The feature wall faces west and given the material it is being made from has a slight polish, I was naturally concerned that it might pose a distraction for drivers, especially when the sun shone onto it, when setting.  A Traffic Safety and Accident Prevention colleague has examined the wall on site and is satisfied that it does not pose a risk to road users.

1. The totem pole signage has a very narrow girth and is not going to be placed in the vision splays of the junction between the entrance and Oxford Road.

Kind regards,

Kt Hamer 

Transport Planner
Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities Team
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House 
Oxford OX1 1NE
Mob: 07775 025229
Tel: 01865 815700
katherine.hamer@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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